
 
 

 

 

No.  181/BPE/D.El.Ed./2021                                    Date – 25/06/2021 

 

NOTICE FOR THE HEADS OF THE D. El. Ed. INSTITUTES, RECOGNISED BY NCTE & 

AFFILIATED TO WBBPE 

1. All the Heads of the D. El. Ed. Institutions are requested to release the deputed 

students of second year D. El. Ed. Course of session 2019-2021 in the afternoon on 

30/06/2021. The scanned copy of the release order/certificate may be sent through 

the e-mails of the respective students. The second year fresher-students of the said 

session may also be released accordingly. Under no circumstances students will 

be asked to come to the Institute for receipt of such release order/certificates. 

2. This is also to notify that the First Year students of 2020-2022 Session shall be 

provisionally admitted to second Year classes. 

3. Online Classes/activities of the Second Year Course for the Session-2020-2022 

shall start on and from July, 2021 and continue till the grant of permission by the 

competent authority for offline classes by means of physical attendance in the 

respective institutions.   

This has reference to the order of the Chief Secretary to Government of West 

Bengal under Memo No. 753-ISS/2M-22/2020, dated 14.06.2021. 
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